
        November 26, 2023
326 Green Oaks Drive

                                                                                                          Columbus, MS
                                                                                                           (662) 328-3879

                                                                                                                              greenoaksgc1@gmail.com

Dear Members of Green Oaks,

First off we wanna wish everyone a happy Thanksgiving and with the winter months coming, 
along comes the weather. The course will be going to cart path only and if you're out there 
please make sure green fee players are adhering as well. Secondly, a big thank you to Jason 
for hosting the First Annual Friendsgiving. Everyone had a wonderful time. The food was 
amazing, and a Big thank you to all the hands who helped prepare it all. A shout out to all the 
birthdays this month Jason Vasser and Josh King and if we missed any others let us know so 
we won't forget again. Last of all we have some events coming up in December. Don't forget to 
mark your calendars. December 7, we will be having steak night sign ups in the lounge. 
December 31, we will have the birthday party as well as a new years eve party at 6:30 P.M. 
Bring your best new year's traditional finger foods. Every Sunday 12:45 draw cards tee off at 1 
for the scramble. Cart availability and weather permitting.

Thank Y'all for your time,
Green Oaks Board of directors

 


